
 
 
 
 
 

Kentucky Municipal Clerks Association Mentoring Program  
 
Acknowledging the importance and uniqueness of the City Clerk position in each 
city, the Kentucky Municipal Clerks Association (KMCA) Mentoring Program’s 
primary focus is to assist in developing the partnership between a mentor and 
mentee.  The KMCA Mentoring Program provides a City Clerk the opportunity to 
gather information from other Clerks.  The Committee is aimed at connecting City 
Clerks with a city of similar size and organizational structure, as they tackle ever 
changing responsibilities and challenges.   

Mentoring is a special kind of relationship in which an experienced City Clerk can 
share their knowledge, insight, perspective and wisdom with a fellow City Clerk.  
The mentor is a valuable resource who can have a powerful effect by fostering the 
career development and professional growth of the mentee. 

Clerks are encouraged to develop relationships with KMCA members, including 
those within the municipalities’ regional clerk association.  It is often difficult to 
know where to begin when you are searching for support and answers, however this 
program provides endless opportunities for peer support and guidance for a mentee.   

The KMCA Mentoring Program Committee’s goal is to provide a process in which 
a City Clerk has the resources needed to be successful in their position.  If you have 
any questions related to the program, or would like to participate as a mentor or 
mentee, please contact KMCA Mentoring Program Committee Chair Ashley 
Jackson at Ashley.Jackson@bgky.org or Vice Chair Bethany Cooper at 
bcooper@cityofbenton.org.  
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